
Altar flower Sign-up: 

You can sign-up to provide flowers for the altar for your 

birthday, anniversary, in memory or honor of someone spe-

cial in your life.  Please use the flower envelopes to make 

your donation and place in offering plate or church office.  

Each bouquet is $30.  

Sunday School:  

Sunday School will resume starting Sunday, September 8th. 

If you are interested in having your child join, or interested 

in leading it, please get in contact with Vicki or Lyle 

Schultz.  

Sunday Bible Study:  

Adult Sunday Bible Study resumes Sunday, September 8th 

at 10:00am. It will pick up where it left off, with the Con-

fession of Augsburg, 

GriefShare: 

\GriefShare is a Christian based, weekly seminar and sup-

port group designed to rebuild your life after the loss of a 

loved one. There is a video presentation each week with 

grief experts and people who have participated in Grief-

Share, discussion and a workbook for personal study and 

reflection. It lasts 13 weeks from September 11th-

December 4th, 10-11:30am. It will be held in the adult edu-

cation room.  The cost is $20 for the workbook which will 

be returned when you complete the classes. Call Carolyn 

the Parish Nurse at 458-4343 Ext. 104 for questions or to 

register. 

Voters Meeting:  

We will be having a short voter’s meeting at the beginning 

of Sunday worship service on  September 8th, in regards to 

the church air conditioning and the associated expense.  

Trivia Night:  

Trivia Night is back! It will be on Thursday September 12th 

at 6:30pm. $10 entry fee per person, $50 for a team of 6. 

Sloppy joes, snacks, and refreshments are all provided. Pro-

ceeds go to Lakeshore Mental Health America. Come test 

your knowledge!  

 

 

Pancake Supper:  

St Mark Men’s Club will be holding their annual Pancake 

Supper featuring potato pancakes, wheat pancakes, along 

with sausage, applesauce, cake, coffee, and milk on Novem-

ber 10th, 2024, from 3:00-6:00pm.  

Supper to be held in Fellowship Hall. Ticket prices are 
$6.00 per child (10 years and younger), and $10.00 per 
adult.  

      
 
 

Pastor: Tyler Werner  
      

Organist: Linda Williams 
Deacon: Scott Schramm  

Usher: Mark Holling 
Altar Guild: Cherie Leonhardt 

Reader: Carolyn Eiden 
Greeters: Jim & Sue Meyer 
Projection: Drew Thimmig  

Sound Booth: Dave Hilpertshauser 
Facebook: Rob Sass 

Welcome Booth: Pat Machut  
 

  

Divine Service Setting III P. 184-202 

Entrance Hymn #557 

Old Testament Reading  Isaiah 29:11-19 

New Testament Reading  Eph. 5:22-33 

Gospel Reading  Mark 7:1-13 

Sermon Hymn #865 

Communion Hymns  #563 & #602 

        

 

HOLY WEEK SERVICES: 

Palm Sunday, March 24 at 9 a.m. Brunch follow-

ing worship 

Maundy Thursday, March 28 at 12 p.m. and 6: 

Good Friday, Ma  

1019 Nth 7th St 

Sheboygan, WI 53081 

920-458-4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Sunday, August 25th: 

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

 10:15am  Potluck and Ministry Fair  

Monday, August 26th:  

Tuesday, August 27th: 

Wednesday, August 28th:  

 9:00am Gospel of Mark Bible Study 

 9:00am—12:30pm Parish Nurse  

   in Office 

 10:00am Stewardship Meeting 

 6:00pm Worship Service w/HC 

Thursday, August 29th: 

Friday,  August 30th: 

Saturday, August 31st: 

Sunday, September 1st: 

 9:00am Worship Service w/HC 

  

The Messenger: A week at a glance 

August 25th– September 1st 

God’s blessings to all who worship 

with us today! Visitors, we welcome 

you! We are thankful for your        

presence among us. If you would like 

someone to contact you, please take 

time to sign our friendship pad, noting 

your address and phone number and 

we will be glad to follow up on your    

visit. Please introduce yourself to our 

pastor, Pastor Tyler Werner. We hope 

and pray you come again and worship 

with us! 

Hearing Assistance Devices: Contact  an usher for 
help. 

Wheelchairs: Reserved pews in the right front 
aisle and in the middle of the sanctuary. 

Parents w/ Younger Children:  a family room is 

located to the right of the sanctuary if needed 

throughout the service.  

 

The altar flowers this week are provided by Sherry Bath in memory of hus-

band Jim Bath, and in celebration of their 50th Wedding  

Anniversary.  


